
We’re Having a Pretzel Sale!

Join us on Friday, May 7th for
our FIRST pretzel sale of the year!

Pretzel Cost: $1.00 per pretzel
*We will be donating our proceeds to support The Best Buddies Organization and

the Virtual Friendship Walk*

If ordering, please fill out the following form and send it in an envelope with
money to your child’s homeroom teacher by Wednesday, May 5th.

If your child has a gluten allergy, please contact Jillian Garren at garrenj@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us
for an alternative option.

______________________________________________________

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________________________

Child’s Grade and Homeroom Teacher:
_____________________________________________________________________

My child will be ordering ________ number of pretzels.

*Please remember to send this order form in with money in a sealed envelope.*
**Pretzels will be delivered to students on Friday, May 7th.

**Remote students can pick up their order between 1:00 - 1:30 on Friday, May 7th.
**Orders that are received after the May 5th deadline are not guaranteed.

Thank you in advance for your support!
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